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WELCOME

The theme for the 2024-2025 HCS school year is:The theme for the 2024-2025 HCS school year is:

“Dream Small, Live Well”“Dream Small, Live Well”

Visitor Check in at the HCS Office
This is a friendly reminder that all visitors should
check in at the HCS office when entering the
building. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly
appreciated, as it helps us ensure everyone's safety
in case of an emergency.

The King will reply, “Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of
the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me.” 

~ Matthew 25:40



Stay in the loop and join the fun
at Houston Christian School!
Follow us on Instagram for the
latest updates, exciting events,
student achievements, and a
picture of everyday student life
in our school. 
 

Buy Low gift cards are once again
available for purchase in the office.
This is a great fundraiser for the
school, as we profit 10% of all card
sales. We try to make it easy for you
by ensuring that we always have
plenty of cards in stock. We accept
cash, cheque, and e-transfer.

E-transfer address: 
groceries@houstonchristianschool.ca 

New classes and groups have been created on the HCS
app and we ask that all parents and high school students
subscribe to those that apply to them.

Choose the Classes tab, then tap the gear icon (top
right) to select your classes.
Choose the Groups tab, then tap the gear icon (top
right) to select your groups.

We will let you know to subscribe as new groups/classes
are created during the school year.

App

A new school year means it's time to 
re-subscribe to the HCS App!

The VE-80 students
are working hard
to raise funds for
their upcoming
trip. If you have

 a fundraising opportunity to offer or if
you'd like to make a donation, please
contact Nelinda Vandenberg at:

nelinda.vandenberg@houstonchristianschool.ca.

https://www.instagram.com/houston_christian_school/



